Auburn Historic Preservation District
Minutes
November 18, 2015

The Auburn Historic Preservation Board met on Wednesday November 18, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers.

Present were:  Kris Gill, Janny Crotty and Shane Charbonnet.

Absent were:  Sue Remmers and Peggy Kuser

Guests were:  Kim Beger-City Staff Person and Heath Christiansen

Chairperson Kris Gill stated that this is an open meeting and the Open Meeting Act is on the north wall of the Council Chambers.

The minutes from October 14, 2015 we approved as written, Janny moved and Shane seconds.  Approved.

Old Business Discussed:
	IEBC:  Kim attended the City Ordinance Committee meeting on Monday October 16th and discussed having the IEBC adopted.   
	

New Business:

	Heath Christiansen attended the meeting to listen to what the AHPC would like on the web page.  After discussion Shane moves to have Heath move forward with a basic AHPC web page layout.  A quote will be received from BCom to create a page which Heath and BCom will work together on getting the page created and attached to the City website.  Janny seconds.  Approved.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Adjourned at 7:50

Respectfully submitted,
Kim Beger






